
Another Step towards Success in Tech(4K) 

Issue 

As per the Government reply, submitted in OA 

1575/2015 filed by ARTEE for its Members for grant 

of pre revised Pay Scale of Rs. 4500-7000 for 

Technicians joined between 25/02/1999 and 

05/10/2007, Government agreed to implement it in 12 

weeks time. This is done as per Advise of 

Department of Legal Affairs.  

 

Hon'ble MIB has issued letter to DG(AIR) for 

calculating Financial Implications. 

 

Click here for MIB Letter to DG(AIR). 

 

This is another step towards success in fulfilling our 

4th Demand of current Agitation. 

 
 

Central Office 

http://arteeindia.org/central/2016/MIB_Letter_to_DGAIR_dated_190216.pdf

